
Nigerian Dwarf Goat Club of Florida General Meeting 
Saturday, August 16, 2025 

Topic:  Livestock Hurricane Preparedness 

Come Join Us! 
The Nigerian Dwarf Goat Club of Florida  is 
having a General Membership meeting on 
August 16th.  You do not need to be a 
member to attend.  First we will have our 
speaker, Laura H. Bennett, M.S., UF/IFAS Multi-
County Livestock Agent II to talk about 
Hurricane Preparedness.  After a covered dish 
lunch and after lunch a short club meeting.  
RSVP to  813-786-7455 (text preferred) 

What:	 NDGCF General Meeting 
When:  	Saturday, August 16th, 2025 
Time:	 12:00 pm - 3:00 pm 
Place:	 Pasco County Fairgrounds 
	 Extension Office Auditorium  
	 36702 CR 52 
	 Dade City, FL  33523 
Topic:	 Livestock Hurricane Preparedness 
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